SIMON"

May 17, 2007

Corporate Electrical Technologies, Inc.
2719 Grand Avenue
Bellmore, NY 11710

Attn.  Raymond B. McQuillan
Re: Additions and Renovations at Smith Haven Mall

I would like to take this time to thank both you and your staff for a job well done
at the recent additions and renovations to the Smith Haven Mall.

Your superintendent, foreman and tradesmen were very accommodating of our
needs, worked well with the other trades, and gave us top-notch quality installations. I
would also like to commend your project manager, Steven Mancini for rising to the
occasion as well. He rectified major problems in the design of the project, and gave us
exactly what we needed to get the end results we wanted, on-time.

Steven and your team met a goal thought unattainable at the interior renovations:
completing a difficult one-year long project on time, despite the fact that the project
started four (4) months late. We are impressed and pleased with both the quality of your
work and professionalism of your staff, and look forward to working with you again in
the future.

Sincerely,

Goldstein
Representative
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